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TO THE MEMBER ASSOCIATIONS OF FIFA 

Circular no. 1688 

Zurich, 12 August 2019 

SG/nak/lvi/zst 

 
The FIFA Secretary General's assignment as the FIFA General Delegate for Africa as of 
1 August 2019 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Please take note that, on 1 August 2019, in agreement with CAF, I commenced my assignment as the 

FIFA General Delegate for Africa for a six-month period. 

During this period, I will remain the FIFA Secretary General and will delegate my functions within the 

FIFA administration in accordance with the relevant internal regulations. Therefore, please address all 

official communications intended for the FIFA Secretary General to the attention of the Deputy Secretary 

General (Administration), Alasdair Bell (Alasdair.Bell@fifa.org), copying in the Executive Office of the 

Secretary General (SecretaryGeneralOffice@fifa.org) to ensure an appropriate follow-up with the 

relevant FIFA divisions. 

I would like to thank you for your support and hope to be able to count on your cooperation as we 

continue to work closely together for the sake of football development worldwide. 

Yours faithfully, 

FIFA 

 

Fatma Samoura 

Secretary General 

cc: - FIFA Council 

 - Confederations 

- FIFA committee members 
 - ECA 

- FIFPro 
- World Leagues Forum 
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